
Class %

Robins 92.38

Woodpeckers 95.98

Kingfishers 92.36

Please remember to read with your child (or share a text
with them) every day and record this in their Home
Reading Record, so that they can earn their certificates
and badges.

10 reads - red star 
25 - blue star
50 reads - silver star
75 - gold star 
100 - bronze book worm 
200 - silver book worm 
300 - gold book worm 

Reminders and
Information........

 Woodpeckers Class
for achieving the
highest percentage
this week

Upcoming Events
this week
See Diary Dates for details........
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We’ve had another successful week here at Sporle and it’s safe to say every single one of the
children has shown resilience and determination in their learning. It’s always lovely to see the
children being proud of their achievements and all they have learned. The curriculum newsletters help
you have an idea of the rest of the learning your child will be doing this Autumn if you want to ask
them about it. 

This week we’ve elected our Values Ambassdors. Congratulations to Tanya, Violet, Bailey, Amelia-Rose
Next week we will be announcing our Head Pupils.  

Dear Parents and Carers,

Attendance Awards............

"let your light shine"
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Well done to 

Norfolk Music Hub Launch

The Ensembles Co-ordinator for Norfolk Music Hub is
launching a brand-new ensembles provision for the
children and young people of West Norfolk.

The ensembles will cater for string, wind, brass, and
percussion players, from beginner right the way up to
grade 8 and beyond. The new ensembles will begin on
Monday 25th September 2023 and be hosted at
Springwood High School. It will also be completely FREE
for the Autumn Term. 

If you think your child may be interested in joining a
String Orchestra or Windband, the categories are:
· 4.30pm-5.15pm Beginner Strings: Grade 0-3
· 4.30pm-5.15pm Beginner Windband: Grade 0-3
· 5.30pm – 6.30pm Intermediate Strings: Grade 3-5
· 5.30pm – 6.30pm Intermediate Windband: Grade 3-5
· 6.45pm – 8pm: Advanced Strings: Grade 5-8+
· 6.45pm – 8pm: Advanced Windband: Grade 5-8+
More information and the registration form can be found
here:
 https://www.norfolkmusichub.org.uk/site/about-lead-
organisation/ensembles/ 
 or by searching Ensembles on the 
     Norfolk Music Hub website.

6th October 
Parents are invited to join us at
Church during the afternoon to
celebrate the Harvest Festival -
further details will follow

https://www.norfolkmusichub.org.uk/site/about-lead-organisation/ensembles/


Award Goes to... For.........

Writer of the Week Isabelle-Mai perseverance in writing a sentence using adjectives

Reader of the Week Freddie amazing enthusiasm in getting your reading badges

Mathematician of the
Week Jonah fantastic independent maths and using written

numbers

Shining Light Adaline always showiung our school values

Award Goes to... For.........

Writer of the week Luke for challenging himself extend his sentences

Reader of the week Adhanaa for retrieving answers in her reading lesson 

Mathematician of the
Week Jacob for challenging himself in his learning 

Shining Light Amelia-Rose for showing perseverance and courage every day

Award Goes to... For.........

Writer of the week Ralph excellent vocabulary choices in his writing

Reader of the week Olivia being a dedicated home reader

Mathematician of the
week

Ronnie accuracy and pace in mathematics

Shining Light Ida for excellent learning behaviours
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Message from the
Executive Headteacher....

Courageous Advocacy; this half-term in our Collective Worship we
are learning about Courageous Advocacy, which means using all our
school values to stand for something that you believe in; maybe
something that needs changing, or a cause that needs your help, or
just saying to somebody ‘that’s not the right thing to do’. We know
that there are many of our children who do this at home, out of
school or in school and so we would really like some examples of
this to celebrate through this newsletter. Our school motto
‘Letting your Light Shine’, from Matthew Ch5 V 16, means to us
being the best person that you can be, and courageous advocacy is
a wonderful way to do this. So if your child has shown this at home
or out of school - maybe through choosing a charity that they want
to raise money for, or through volunteering somewhere then please
let us know via the office so that we can celebrate them each
week. People who are courageous in their advocacy are like
lighthouses, offering hope in the journey of life, which can often
go through choppy waters. 

Safeguarding
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This link below is for a very
hard-hitting campaign about
how vulnerable our young
people are to taking nude
selfies and sharing them, so
please do have a read, as we
neeed to prepare our
children to guard against
this no matter how old they
are now. 

https://www.iwf.org.uk/ab
out-us/our-
campaigns/talk-and-gurls-
out-loud-self-generated-
child-sexual-abuse-
prevention-campaign/

Please don’t forget to keep
making sure your child is in
school - every day in school
gives them a greater chance
of success in the future
 

Thank you as always for your support and partnership,

Head of School
Sporle C of E Primary Academy

Executive Headteacher
Nar Valley Federation of Church Academies

Castle Acre, Narborough and Sporle C of E Primary Academy

Friends of Sporle School (FOSS).........

Our Friends of Sporle School organise events throughout the
year and are always looking for new members so if you would
like to join them, please do speak to a member on the
playground or speak to the school office.  

"let your light shine"
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Prayer for the Week....
Dear Lord, 

              I hope you look after our friends who are moving house. Keep us safe.

Amen     (By Piper yr 2) 


